From: Carol Dias

To: DeBleeckere, Tricia (PUC)
Subject: Docket Number: WS-13-258
Date: Monday, April 23, 2018 12:47:40 PM

Good Afternoon Tricia,

Odell Wind Farm LLC, respectfully requests an extension to the Initial Comment Period stated in the “Notice of
Comment Period on the Trimont Wind | Project ....”, as Odell would like to file a comment to the aforementioned
Notice.

The Notice was postmarked April 11, 2018 and wasn’t received until April 23, 2018 due to Odell’s Corporate Office
being located in Ontario, Canada. We are in the process of changing our mailing preference to email so as to
prevent this from happening in the future.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and prompt response to our request.

Regards,

Carol Dias, JD | Liberty Power | Asset Management Specialist

P: 905-829-6361 | C: 647-501-9250 | E: <mailto:Carol.Dias@algonquinpower.com>
Carol.Dias@algonquinpower.com
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